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Noosa Heads, Claude Batten Drive 

Water Main Renewal Works 
 

Project summary  

Council contractors will soon commence 
work to renew the Claude Batten Drive 
water main network. 
 

Duration of work  

Work is scheduled to commence on July 

22nd and is expected to take 

approximately 4 weeks to complete, 

subject to weather and construction 

conditions. 

 

The work will be undertaken during the 

day between the hours of 6.30am and 

6.30pm. 

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public 

Every effort will be made to minimise the 

impact on traffic; however, Claude 

Batten Drive will be subject to a full 

ROAD CLOSURE on July 30th to July 

31st. 

The works consist of installing water main 

road crossings and complete necessary 

pruning to overhanging vegetation. Road 

barriers and traffic control will be in place 

during this time. 

 

There will be minor periods of water 

shutdowns to assets on Claude Batten 

Drive during the course of this project, but 

Council will endeavor to keep these 

disruptions to a minimum. 

Your patience during this project is 

appreciated. 

Further information 

Please contact Council on 07 5329 6500 

for any questions.  
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